
Project Update: April 2010 
 
Two training sessions were conducted on the “Rare and endangered species and their 
protection against disappearance” on 25th March 2010 in Dashti Jum sub-district of 
Shurobod district and 30th March 2010 in Childukhtaron sub-district of Muminobod district.  
Supporting materials banners and leaflets were used during the training.  In total, 45 people 
attended the training, 25 people in Muminobod district and 20 people in Shurobod district, 
representing the District Forest Department, District Ecology Department, farmers, teachers 
and Sub-district Support Centres. 
 
By using interactive methods during the training, participants were informed about the 
threat of disappearance of rare and endangered species and importance of their 
conservation.  Moreover, participants shared with their knowledge and experiences and one 
of them, Mr Eshonov, a farmer, said that it is also necessary to conduct such trainings for 
schoolchildren to bring up on them love and a serious attitude towards environment as a 
whole. 
 

 


